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South Union Street/South Marketgait at Dundee Railway Station – northbound
nearside lane closure from 9.30am for 5 weeks for footway works.

Please also note that, in addition to the scheduled road report, Guthrie
Street has been closed at its most westerly section, in recent days.   The
council has advised me :

“The works and road closure are due to a SSE cable fault.   They contacted me
last Tuesday to advise me of the problem.    I would hope the work to be
completed in the next few days.”
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